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April 29, 2019 
 
Jennifer Chamberlin 
1017 Chestnut St 
Bremerton, WA 98310 
 
 
Dear Jennifer,         A00096079  
         
Once again, congratulations on your admission to the Evergreen MPA program!  
I’m very pleased to inform you that you have been awarded the following financial aid award for 
the 2019-2020 academic year: 
 
AmeriCorps Education Award      $1,800 
        
This award will be divided into three equal amounts and applied to your tuition in Fall, Winter, 
and Spring quarters. If you would like your award to be allocated differently, please contact the 
Evergreen Financial Aid Office at 360-867-6205 or at finaid@evergreen.edu. 
 
Please note that adjustments to your aid are likely to occur if there are changes to your status, 
such as changes to enrollment status, number of credit hours, residency status, etc. 
 
If you have any questions about MPA financial aid awards, please contact Anna Rhoads, MPA 
Assistant Director at rhoadsa@evergreen.edu  

In addition, please note that graduate students who complete the FAFSA (Free Application for 
Federal Student Aid) are also eligible for $20,500 in unsubsidized student loans. Student loans 
and each student’s total financial aid “package” is administered by the campus Financial Aid 
Office. If you have any Financial Aid questions about loans, the FAFSA, or general financial aid 
questions, please contact the Financial Aid Office at 360-867-6205 or at finaid@evergreen.edu. 

We are looking forward to working with you and seeing you here this Fall! 

Sincerely, 

 

Doreen Swetkis, Ph.D.  
Director, MPA Program & Member of the Faculty 
The Evergreen State College  
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